
November 18, 1976 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RD 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter will confirm your reception of 
radio station WCBC from 614 to 630 Am on 
30 October 76. 

Thank you for your continued interest in 
WCBC and the National Radio Club. 

Best wishes for the future. 

Sincerely, 

47" 

Gary Kirtley 
Chief Operator 
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